
Mesabi East Schools 
Vacancy Notice 

 
ISD #2711 is accepting applications for a .50 to 1.0 FTE Industrial Technology for the 
2023-2024 school year.  Send certified application, letter of interest, resume, and 
credentials to: Superintendent, Mesabi East Schools, 601 N. 1st St. W., Aurora, MN  
55705 or email to jmineheine@isd2711.org.  Open until filled. 
 
 


